Free Translation

NAVIC AZIONE VECCHIA GENOVA
STERED LETTER.

Genova, 13th July, 1951
Piazza Portello, 1-3

Dear Sirs,

We beg to acknowledge receipt of your letter of
the 22nd June last. Your letter of the 11th July will be
dealt with in detail in accordance with the decisions which
are being taken, in due course.

} In the meantime, we should be grateful if you will
forward us a copy of the drilling report carried out during
the last special survey No.3 as requested by the R.I. who
are dealing with the question of classification.

Yours faithfully,
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